
1

Misty Maza

From: gimlets.halberd0o@icloud.com
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 8:36 AM
To: Misty Maza
Subject: CRB support 

Please be cautious 
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know 
the content is safe. 
________________________________ 
 
I am writing this letter to show support for the Civilian Review Board. I feel that the ordinance changes are needed in order to help them 
function properly. Without the changes they can not be there for the citizens. We need police accountability and need to ensure the safety 
of the people. The CRB should receive all civilian complaints alongside the Police Department so they can review side by side. 
 
I am also in favor of more training of the CRB so they can effectively review and investigate cases. 
 
Please support the ordinance changes. 
 
Joshua Berrios 
Chester Street 
New Haven, CT 06513 
 
 
 
 


